From: lisa KLEIN

Sent: 29 November 2023 20:22
To: Planning
Subject: Primrose Hill Open Space Consultation - 2023/3861/P

| live not too far from the park. It is with sadness that | write to support the installation of permanent gates. In an
ideal world they would not be necessary but, sadly, the anti-social behaviour that has occurred in/around the park
at night means that this step is now required. The proposed style seems appropriate.

Lisa Klein
Harley Road Resident



